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Parish Offices: 254 Merrimack Street, Methuen 
Of ce Hours:  Monday - Friday 8:30am - 4:30pm 
St. Monica School: 212 Lawrence St., Methuen  

 
Parish Offices: (978) 683-1193 or (978) 686-3311 
St. Monica School: (978) 686-1801  
St. Vincent de Paul Society: (978) 686 - 9573 
 
Parishes: methuencatholic@gmail.com   
School: smsoffice@methuencatholic.org  

 
 methuencatholic.org      
   
 stmonicalucymethuen                         
 
facebook.com/methuencatholic/         YouTube 
  

      BULLETIN DEADLINE Mondays @ 10 am. Please email all bulletin notices to methuencatholicnews@gmail.com 

      MARRIAGES  Please call the Parish Offices at least six months prior to the proposed wedding date and before booking a reception hall. 

 
STAFF 
 
Fr. Darin Colarusso          Pastor 
Fr. Joseph D’Onofrio       Parochial Vicar            
Deacon John Pierce     Permanent Deacon 
Deacon John Kobrenski  Permanent Deacon 
Kera Mansour                  Business Manager 
Isabela Peixoto                 Communications Associate 
Donna Henderson            St. Monica School Principal  
Sharon Tully                  St. Monica School Administrative Assistant 
Karl Jackson            Director of Mission and Formation  
Eric Berthiaume                Music Director - St. Monica     
Sharon Waning                 Choir Director/Lead Cantor - St. Lucy 
Kevin Fitzgerald        Facilities Manager (St. Lucy)/RCIA Coordinator        

 
Renew, Rebuild, and Reach Out: Disciples in Heartfelt Communion with Jesus Christ  

   ST. MONICA PARISH     
   212 Lawrence Street, Methuen, MA 

ST. LUCY PARISH 
254 Merrimack Street, Methuen, MA 

DAILY MASS   MON/TUE/THURS/FRI  9 am St. Lucy  FIRST SATURDAY  9 am St. Monica   
WEEKEND  SAT  4 pm (Vigil) both parishes   SUN  9 and 11 am St. Monica,  10 am St. Lucy 



Seven Sisters Prayer 
Apostolate for Priests:  

Are You being called?  
One Holy Hour, One Priest, 
Each Week, One Heart of Prayer  
 
There is a new ministry 
beginning at St. Monica and  

St. Lucy Parishes. If you are led to pray one hour 
per WEEK for each priest, either at Eucharistic 
Adoration or at home, please contact Jean at 978-
682-8477.  
For more information, please visit 
sevensistersapostolate.org/home 

Congratulations to our parishioners who received 
the Sacrament of Confirmation last Sunday! �  

As of May 29, 2021, vaccinated people are no 
longer required to wear masks or socially distance 
for worship or other parish activities. The state 
does advise non-vaccinated people to continue 
wearing masks. 

We trust every parishioner and every family to 
make a sound, reasonable decision about whether 
they prefer to continue wearing a mask for 
worship and maintain social distancing. Parishes 
will not be enforcing any protocols regarding the 
status of parishioners’ vaccinations, mask-
wearing, social distancing, or movement within 
the church.  

Important Notes 
 

The obligation to attend Sunday Mass 
remains dispensed for the sake of those who 
remain cautious about gathering in large 
groups.  

 
We continue to record the Mass each week 
and make it available on our Youtube 
channel. 

 
There is no longer a distinct set of protocols 
for parishes in “red zones.”  

 
We plan to continue to disinfect the 
churches regularly. 

 
Congregational singing is allowed. 

 
Liturgical Ministers (Altar Servers, Lectors, 
and Extraordinary Ministers of Holy 
Communion) will be retrained and return to 
ministry sometime this summer.  

 
For the time being, the use of the main 
entrances and a single collection basket will 
be maintained. 

 
Those distributing Holy Communion will 
continue to wear masks and disinfect their 
hands prior to Communion. They will not 
pause in the middle of distribution to 
disinfect their hands. 

 
Communion under both species is not 
permitted at this time.  

 
This past year’s protocols regarding the use 
of confessionals are rescinded. The wearing 
of a mask and disinfecting the kneeler and 
chair is at the discretion of the penitent.  

 
Group activities may resume including the 
serving of refreshments. However, as before, 
all events must be scheduled, and protocols 
are still to be determined for the use of parish 
spaces, in particular with regard to 
disinfecting the space after use.  

 
In closing, all parishioners should respect the 
decision of others to wear or not to wear a mask 
and socially distance during worship and other 
activities.  Further, as we resume other aspects of 
our worship, this is an opportunity to align our 
practices to the intentions of the Church.  For 
example, Extraordinary Ministers will only depart 
from Mass to bring Holy Communion to the 
homebound.  Also, the sign of peace is intended as 
a subdued and reverent gesture of peace offered 
to one’s immediate neighbor.   
 
Let us give thanks to God that this time has finally 
come. Thank you to all who volunteered in the 
innumerable ways that allowed our parishes to 
function during this very difficult time! 

The Catholic Parishes of St. Monica & St. Lucy 
New Protocols for Gathering and Worship 

from the Archdiocese of Boston 



Congratulations to our First Communicants! 
On behalf of Fr. Darin Colarusso, Fr. Joseph D’Onofrio, and all 
of our staff and volunteers, we are delighted to extend our 
congratulations to all of the children who received First 
Communion at St. Monica’s and St. Lucy’s this year. May God 
continue to bless you and your families as we grow closer to 
our Lord and each other by his grace and mercy. 

Sophia Rose Angelari 
Jack Bagley 

Anne-Audrey Iragi Busane 
Olivia Joy Carta 
Vincent Ciampi 
Nathan Da Silva 
Andru Dechane 
Patrick Dechane 
McKenna Dixon 

Colin Shea Dunlevy 
Emma Michelle Dunlevy 

Thomas Lucien Griffin 
Benjamin Herald 

Ella Mohs 
Emma Ramirez 

Joshua Rodriguez 
Nathan Nicholas Sirois 

Olivia Ann Wallace 

St. Monica’s First 
Communicants 

 
Luca Bovenga 

Averie Brengola 
Aurora Chiola 
Karsyn Curran 

Kenzie Theresa Demers 
Nathan Edward Demers 

Brady Erban 
John Robert Fabiano III 

Nyalisse Zariah Figueroa 
Grace Gallagher 
Morgan Kelley 

Daniel Elias Khalil 
Laila Mae Khalil 
Camila Leonard 

Rosalina Leonard 
Nicolas Antonio Mancini 

Austin Moniz 
Eva Moreau 

Jaxon Noonan 
Aalia Liliana Rojas 
Jillian Seccareccio 

Neylanie Silva 
Scarlett Thach 
Toulou Thach 

St. Monica School 
First Communicants 

 
Peter Alaimo 

Maura Armano 
Kylie Begin 

Gabriel Saluski Bejarano 
Gavin Boucher 

Nicholas Castoldi 
Olivia Consoli 

Grace Courtemanche 
Brent Dobson 

Nashira Jimenez 
Keyllan Karanja 
Gabriella Lopez 

Finn Ludgin 
Devyn Marchand 

Delaney Marchand 
Markus Maroun 

Julia Phair 
Bradley Pelletier 

Hannah Quinn 
Hailey Raiche 
Jayden Rose 
Jayde Wood 

St. Lucy’s First Communicants 



PRAYER CORNER 
Please pray for Justine C., Tom C. Edera M., Roger 
Branchaud, and Annalize.  

Please pray for Bernard C. Keegan whose Funeral Mass 
was recently celebrated at St. Monica’s. May his soul 
and the souls of all our faithful departed rest in peace. 

Please welcome Father Theo Okpara 
from Cross Catholic Outreach who 
will be visiting St. Monica Parish next 
weekend.   

Fr. Okpara will share some touching 
stories about the amazing work 
Catholic missions are accomplishing 

worldwide. Since Cross Catholic Outreach 
empowers existing Catholic missions, its programs 
are extremely cost-effective, and the majority of 
the resources it collects go into program services 
that help the poorest of the poor around the world.  

To learn more about Cross Catholic 
Outreach, please go to CrossCatholic.org/
outreach, text BLESSINGS to 474747, or 
scan this QR code.  

Memorial Day serves as so much more than the 
unofficial start of summer. Memorial Day is a 
holiday that is set aside for Americans to honor 
the men and women who died while serving in 
the U.S. military.  
 
Originally known as Decoration Day, it originated 
following the Civil War, which claimed the lives of 
more Americans than any other conflict in our 
history. Every family, every community felt the 
war and so following its conclusion--as early as 
the late 1860s--communities and towns 
throughout the United States began holding 
springtime tributes to the fallen soldiers of the 
war, decorating their graves with flowers and 
reciting prayers. While it is unclear exactly where 
the first celebrations were held, one of the 
earliest was held by formerly enslaved people in 
Charleston, SC less than a month following the 
surrender of the Confederacy. Nevertheless, in 
1966 the United States government declared 
Waterloo, NY the birthplace of Memorial Day.  
 
On May 5, 1868, General John A. Logan, leader of 
an organization for Northern Civil War veterans, 
called for a nationwide day of remembrance to 
be held on “the 30th of May, 1868...for the 
purpose of strewing with flowers, or otherwise 
decorating the graves of comrades who died in 
defense of their country during the late rebellion, 
and whose bodies now lie in almost every city, 
village and hamlet churchyard in the land...” By 
1890, every state in the union had declared 
Decoration Day a state holiday.  
 
As time went on and the United States found 
itself embroiled in further wars, Decoration Day 
became a memorial for the members of our 
military who died in those wars as well. 
Throughout, Decoration Day was celebrated on 
May 30.  But in 1968, Congress passed the 
Uniform Monday Holiday Act, which established 
Memorial Day as the last Monday in May in order 
to create a three-day weekend for federal 
employees. The change went into effect in 1971. 
The same law also declared Memorial Day a 
federal holiday. 
 
This weekend, when you gather with family and 
friends, please remember our fallen soldiers and 
turn to God in prayer for their souls and in 
gratitude for the sacrifice they made for us to 

have freedom. The following is an excerpt from 
General Logan’s original Memorial Day order: 
 
“We are organized, comrades, as our regulations tell 
us, for the purpose, among other things, ‘of 
preserving and strengthening those kind and 
fraternal feelings which have bound together the 
soldiers, sailors, and marines who united to suppress 
the late rebellion.’ What can aid more to assure this 
result than by cherishing tenderly the memory of our 
heroic dead, who made their breasts a barricade 
between our country and its foe? Their soldier lives 
were the reveille of freedom to a race in chains, and 
their death a tattoo of rebellious tyranny in arms. We 
should guard their graves with sacred vigilance.  Let 
no wanton foot tread rudely on such hallowed 
grounds. Let pleasant paths invite the coming and 
going of reverent visitors and found mourners. Let 
no vandalism of avarice of neglect, no ravages of 
time, testify to the present or to the coming 
generations that we have forgotten, as a people, the 
cost of a free and undivided republic.  Let us, then, 
at the time appointed, gather around their sacred 
remains and garland the passionless mounds above 
them with choicest flowers of springtime; let us 
raise above them the dear old flag they saved from 
dishonor; let us in this solemn presence renew our 
pledges to aid and assist those whom they have left 
among us as sacred charges upon the Nation's 
gratitude, -- the soldier's and sailor's widow and 
orphan.” 

Memorial Day serves as so much more than the 
unofficial start of summer. Memorial Day is a
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ST. MONICA SCHOOL 5 MAY 30, 2021 

St. Monica Art Show 
The students have been working very hard with Mrs. Buglione, our Art Teacher, and there are sure to be 
some spectacular works of art at the SMS Art Show to be held this weekend, Friday, May 28th through 
Monday, May 31. Projects and pieces of work will be on display in the windows on the first floor of the 
school. Please feel free to walk around the school after Masses to catch a glimpse of their masterpieces 
that weekend. A huge thank you to Mrs. Buglione for being innovative and thinking out of the box to 
continue our Art Show tradition!  

Dear Parishioners:   
On behalf of the entire school community, please 
accept my most sincere thank you for your 
support of our school fundraisers through this 
past year. Your generosity exponentially impacts 
our school and allows us to continue to strive for 
excellence in faith formation and academic 
success. Please know your efforts have not gone 
unnoticed. Our school community will continue 
to pray for our parish and school benefactors and 
all those who continue to support the various 
ministries of St. Monica and St. Lucy Parishes.   
 
Thank you!   
Mrs. Donna Henderson 
Principal 
 
On Thursday, May 20th we picked the winners of 
our Spring-a-Palooza Basket Raffle.  The winners 
were: 
 
PK3 - "Wine" Down Basket - Jane Kinsella 
PK4 - S'mores Station - Sheri Johnson 
KA - "Slice" of Heaven Basket - Renee Leone 
KB - Taste of Methuen - Cindy Grif n 
Gr. 1A - Jimmy Buffett's Margaritaville Basket - 
Jackie Johnson 
Gr. 1B - "Sip" Back and Relax Basket - Mary Taylor/
Ava Couture 
Gr. 2 - Summer Beach Fun - Mark Alaimo 
Gr. 3 - "Fairway" to Heaven Basket - Barbara Begin 
Gr. 4 - Let's Go On A Pub Crawl - Pam Serwatka 
Gr. 5 - Mom's Night In Basket - Lorraine Boush 
Gr. 6 - Pamper Your Pub Basket - Heather Stannard 
Gr. 7 - Lobsters by the Beach Basket - Jennifer Pujo 
Gr. 8 - May your spring owers "bloom" with luck - 
Luisana Lizardo 
Summer Sports Basket - Dick Barrett 
Primitive Americana Basket - Carol Lebrecque 
 
Thank you to all who supported this 
fundraiser!! 

Please join the St. Monica School Community in 
wishing Mrs. Andrea Korbey, our Grade 1A teacher, 
a very happy and well-deserved retirement.  She 
has been with St. Monica since 2008 and started 
her teaching career in 1974.  Although we are very 
happy for her and her new found freedom – we will 
miss her and know it will be difficult to fill her 
shoes moving forward. On behalf of the students 
that graced a spot in her classroom, and the 
teachers and staff who worked with Mrs. Korbey – 
we thank her for sharing her gifts and talents with 
our school community and her friendship with so 
many of us.  We will be honoring her with a car 
parade on Thursday, June 10th from 6-7 PM. Please 
enter the Park Street entrance and proceed to 
drive in front of the school and exit out to the 
regular exit on Lawrence Street.  We hope to see 
you there!   

Congratulations to our students who recently 
received their First Communion. 
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IN LOVING MEMORY 
Roses for Life for this week 
Theresa A. Rickley  

ST. MONICA PARISH 
 

Saturday, May 29 
4:00pm       Catherine Olson 
 
Sunday, May 30 
9:00am       Multiple Intention 
                     Carole & Cecile Locke 
                     Charles & Mary Lamarche 
                     Timothy & Margaret Woods 
                     Leo & Agnes Maher 
                     Margaret Nimerowski 
11:00am      Carlos Apentenco 
 
Saturday, June 5 
9:00am      First Saturday Mass 
4:00pm      Wayne Wilson 
 
Sunday, June 6 
9:00am      Multiple Intention 
                    Christine Ferguson 
                    Dick Doherty 
                    Charlie & Rose Hanafin 
11:00am     Roberta Palmisano 

ST. LUCY PARISH  
Saturday, May 29 
4:00pm        Real Taschereau 
 
Sunday, May 30 
10:00am      Multiple Intentions 
                      Vincenzo Grande 
                      Robert Sacchetti 
                      Francesco Damico 
                      Pasquale Giliberti 
                      Angelo Patti 
                      Sebastiano Tine 
                      Leonita A. Klier 
                      Francis R. Covey, Jr. 
                      Carole Charles 
 
Monday, May 31 
9:00am        For the members of the Military  
                      who have died in defense of our  
                      nation 
 
Tuesday, June 1 
9:00am        Richard T. Muraco 
 
Thursday, June 3 
9:00am        Elizabeth Chojnowska 
 
Friday, June 4 
9:00am        Joseph Dembkoski 
 
Saturday, June 5 
4:00pm        Vincenzo Fragola 
 
Sunday, June 6 
10:00am     Multiple Intentions 
                     Rickley Family 
                     Salvatore R. Boragine, Jr. 
                     Cecelia Delli Colli 
                     Loretta Saulen 
                     Margherita A. Gilbert 
                     Michael Arcidiacono 

Jesus: The Way, the Truth, and the Life 

Jesus is our savior, our redeemer, our Lord, and our God. Our belief in Jesus is what 
makes us who we are as Catholics, as Christians, but do we really know him as we 
should? Is Jesus a part of your life, or is he at the center of your life as he should be? We 
invite you to make him the center of your life by joining us for Jesus: The Way, the Truth, 
and the Life, a 10-week video study program that explores the entirety of Jesus’ life and 
what he means for us as Catholics today. We will begin the Jesus study on September 1 
at 6:00pm via Zoom. Participants will view an engaging video presentation by 
Marcellino D’Ambrosio, Jeff Cavins, and Edward Sri. Workbook and one year 

subscription to the video are available through ascensionpress.com for $29.95. For more information or to 
register, contact Bonnie Doherty at 978-270-3366 or bonnieocds@gmail.com. Once you register, you will 
be provided with the Zoom link. We hope you can join us! 
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“God is Love” 1 John 4:8

197 Howe Street  |  Methuen, MA 01844  |  WoodsAtMerrimack.com 

Schedule your tour of our brand  
new community and ask about  

our move-in specials! 
(619) 210-0163

Brand New Luxury  
Senior Living Apartments

Now Touring  
By Appointment!

Proudly Announcing ZERO 

Confirmed Covid-19 Cases*

*At the time of placing this advertisement.  We cannot guarantee that there 
are not asymptomatic cases in residents or employees.

Catholic Cruises and Tours and The Apostleship  
of The Sea of the United States of America

Catholic Cruises and Tours to Worldwide Destinations

Call us today at 860-399-1785 or  
email Janet@CatholicCruisesandTours.com

www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com

Take your FAITH  
ON A JOURNEY

k
Catholic Cruises and Tours

Mass is included with all of our tours!

C h li CC i d TC l hid Th AA

Holy Land Discovery • Fatima, Lourdes and Shrines 
of Spain • Grand Catholic Italy • Footsteps of 

Apostle Paul • Shrines of Alpine Europe  
• Pilgrimage to Lourdes • Scottish Highlands  

• Camino, a walking journey for the soul

healthier priests. 
stronger communities.

The strength of our communities depends on the  
well-being of our priests who tirelessly serve others.

donate at 
clergytrust.org

SCAN HERE for  
Venmo, Google/ 
Apple Pay, PayPal  
via Givebutter.

OR

Supports our priests in good standing

SUPPORT OUR PRIESTS AT EASTER

FreitasRealtyTeam.com
Office locations in Lowell, Milford 

North Andover & Boston
Licensed in MA & NH

Joe Freitas 
978-790-6826 
Joe@JFreitasRealty.com

Sandra Freitas
978-376-7309 
sandrafreitas613@gmail.com

KIDNEY TRANSPLANT DONOR NEEDED! 

BLOOD TYPE “O” 
POSITIVE

CONTACT: SAVELICIA@GMAIL.COM 

DONOR FELL THROUGH!
SAVE A LIFE

Ensuring longer life expectancy with 
exceptional services and care

www.vinehomehealth.com 
978-770-2023 • 646-469-3545

WE ARE TAKING PATIENTS 
WITH COVID-19! 

• Physical/Occupational/Speech Therapy 
• Physical/Mental Assessments 
• Skilled Nursing & more!

Rosaries from Flowers 
“Handmade from the Flowers 

of your Loved One”

841 Main Street 
Tewksbury, MA 01876 

(978) 851-9103
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978-686-1872
Fax: 978-686-1878

Piro’s Italian Bakery

Kenneth H. Pollard 
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

233 Lawrence St., Methuen

978-687-7300

Our Family 
Helping Your Family

pollardfuneralhome.com

Dick’s
& APPLIANCES

SALES & SERVICE

TV

284 Main Street - Rte 97
Salem NH 03079
Rick Dube
978-683-9000

 www.zannipescelaw.com
Free Consultation | 978-557-9700

DiFruscia
Law Offices

Call us Today 978-687-1777

Serving Clients in Massachusetts 
and New Hampshire for 50 years

www.difruscialaw.com

Personal Injury
Family Law

Estate Planning 
Criminal Defense

Workman’s 
Comp

MILLS INSURANCE AGENCY

(978) 686-0826

SSpprriinngg  LLaawwnn  CCaarree  SSeerrvviiccee
Leaf Cleanup, Fertilizing, Overseeding 

Aeration, Dethatching, Pruning
Hedging, Laying Mulch, Weekly Cuts

Methuen Area 
Call Alex 
Parishioner 

978-557-1029

Certified Nursing Assistant & 
Home Health Aide - CNA, HHA

Looking to take care of your loved oneLooking to take care of your loved one
Call Maureen @ 978-685-1916  Leave a message. 

12 yrs of experience | Excellent References 

$15/hour  Mon - Thu  | days, evenings  and overnight

- Backhoe & Dump Truck Service, Spring Clean-Ups -
Weekly Lawn Maintenance • Walls • Walkways • Irrigation • Drainage

Call Parishioner Frank Gallo
��������	
����

F. Gallo Lawn & Construction

�
������������� �������������

54 Cummings Park Dr., Suite 332,Woburn, Ma 01801
Phone: 781-281-2764 • Phone: (978) 242-4658

Email: contact@barodhomecare.com
www.barodhomecare.com

Certified Nursing Assistant & 
Home Health Aide - CNA, HHA

Looking to take care of your loved oneLooking to take care of your loved one
Call Maureen @ 978-685-1916  Leave a message. 

12 yrs of experience | Excellent References 

$15/hour  Mon - Thu  | days, evenings  and overnight

978-674-7035
217 Merrimack St., Methuen

    C
Colizzi 

Memorials, Inc.

AD SPACE 
AVAILABLE

617-779-3771

24/7 Towing & Recovery 
www.RGATIRE.com

(603) 898-9077 
(603) 505-7671

CALL TODAY FOR YOUR FREE MARKET ANALYSIS!

 

Your Hometown Bank 
243 Broadway, Methuen, Massachusetts 

978-682-5271 
www.methuencoop.com 

Robert A. Armano, President & CEO 
Parishioner

243 Broadway, Methuen, Massachusetts
978-682-5271 • www.methuencoop.com

All Deposits Insured in Full
Member FDIC & DIF

Equal Opportunity Employer
Equal Housing Lender

Shop Local. Help keep our local economy vibrant.
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healthier priests. 
stronger communities.

The strength of our communities depends on the  
well-being of our priests who tirelessly serve others.

donate at 
clergytrust.org

SCAN HERE for  
Venmo, Google/ 
Apple Pay, PayPal  
via Givebutter.

OR

Supports our priests in good standing

SUPPORT OUR PRIESTS AT EASTER

When patronizing our Sponsors 
Please let them know you saw them 

in the Church Bulletin.

Support your Community.

Patronize Our Sponsors

Buy 
Local

They make this Bulletin Possible

“Jesus Wept.”John 11:35 

KIDNEY TRANSPLANT DONOR NEEDED! 

BLOOD TYPE “O” 
POSITIVE

CONTACT: SAVELICIA@GMAIL.COM 

DONOR FELL THROUGH!
SAVE A LIFE

Sell Ads for this Bulletin and more.

ADVERTISING SALES
PART TIME. WORK FROM HOME.

Contact us or send your resume to hr@thebostonpilot.com

Catholic Cruises and Tours and The Apostleship of The Sea of the United States of America

Catholic Cruises and Tours to Worldwide Destinations

Call us today at 860-399-1785 or email Janet@CatholicCruisesandTours.com
www.CatholicCruisesandTours.com

Take your 

FAITH ON A 

JOURNEY
Catholic Cruises and Tours

Holy Land Discovery • Fatima, Lourdes and Shrines of Spain • Grand Catholic Italy • Footsteps of 
Apostle Paul • Shrines of Alpine Europe • Pilgrimage to Lourdes •  Scottish Highlands  

• Camino, A walking journey for the soul

Mass is included with all of our tours!
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978-686-1872
Fax: 978-686-1878

Piro’s Italian Bakery

978-674-7035
217 Merrimack St., Methuen

    C
Colizzi 

Memorials, Inc.

BILL DELUCA CHEVROLET CADILLAC 978-475-6200 ANDOVER, MA
BILL DELUCA CHEVROLET BUICK GMC 978-373-7700 HAVERHILL, MA
BILL DELUCA CHRYSLER JEEP DODGE RAM 978-373-9500 HAVERHILL, MA

BILL DELUCA FAMILY OF DEALERSHIPS
WWW.BILLDELUCA.COM DODGE RAM

BILL DELUCA CHEVROLET 
BILL DELUCA CHRYSLER J

Kenneth H. Pollard 
FUNERAL HOME, INC.

233 Lawrence St., Methuen

978-687-7300

Our Family 
Helping Your Family

pollardfuneralhome.com

Rosaries from Flowers 
“Handmade from the Flowers 

of your Loved One”

841 Main Street 
Tewksbury, MA 01876 

(978) 851-9103

SSpprriinngg  LLaawwnn  CCaarree  SSeerrvviiccee
Leaf Cleanup, Fertilizing, Overseeding 

Aeration, Dethatching, Pruning
Hedging, Laying Mulch, Weekly Cuts

Methuen Area 
Call Alex 
Parishioner 

978-557-1029

PLEASANT VALLEY GARDENS
Join Our CSA Program

Fresh Vegetables Every Week

978-682-9563
255 Merrimack Street • Methuen

www.pleasantvalleygardens.com

AD SPACE 
AVAILABLE

617-779-3771

FAST CASH FOR YOUR HOME
Any Size Big Or Small | Any Condition We Buy Them All

House Needs Repairs
No Home Inspection
Close In as Few as 5 Days

781-819-5100 | www.GarmourGroup.com

Downsizing
Life Transition
Inherited Property

As Seen OnCall NOW for a  
FREE Evaluation 

of Your Home

Stand Out
Color Advertising

617-779-3771

Ensuring longer life expectancy 
with exceptional services 

and care

WE ARE TAKING PATIENTS WITH COVID-19! 

• Physical/Occupational/ 
   Speech Therapy 
• Physical/Mental 
   Assessments 
• Medication Management 
• Nutrition/Diet Education
• Skilled Nursing & more!

www.vinehomehealth.com  • 646-469-3545 • 978-770-2023

Memorial Ads 
Available
617-779-3771


